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                                                                                    Web Site:www.greathorwoodschool.co.uk
       
                                       

7th February 2012
Dear Parents,

PGL Parents Information Meeting
On Wednesday 29th February, there will be an information meeting about this year’s trip to PGL. It will commence at 6:00pm and will include information about accommodation, sleeping arrangements, activities and a more detailed look at the kit list.  I will also discuss transport arrangements to and from PGL.

I will show you some pictures of the activities the children will be doing.  It will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have.


With this letter, I have attached a Parental Consent form and a Calpol permission form. If you could complete these and return them to me on the night of the meeting, it would be really helpful.

I look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Standen
Deputy Head
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Healthy Schools

Making the whole person a whole school issue
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